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Dear Neighbor:  
 
It has been an honor serving as Ward 6 commissioner these last four years. On behalf of my family – Kristie and our four 
boys (Noah, Eli, Benny, and Adam) – I want to say thank you. I know our community works best when neighbors are 
engaged and informed. The progress we see throughout the ward is because of you – you showed up at town hall meetings, 
you were vocal during Board of Commissioner meetings, and you worked alongside your neighbor to ensure a shared vision 
could be realized. This is community. This is Radnor Township. This is Ward 6. 
 
We should be proud of all that we have accomplished these last four years – the Morris Road Streetscape Project, the West 
Wayne Preserve Stormwater Project, securing funding to resurface the basketball court at Odorisio Park, protecting the 
trees in our public spaces, partnering with E-Retrievr (E-recycling) and becoming a member of the Young Lungs at Play 
Initiative to keep our parks smoke-free. However, our work is not complete. We want to build a community of connected 
neighborhoods so that families and children can walk/ride safely to school, the park, and visit friends. Over the last four 
years, Ward 6 is the only area in the township to get four new cross-walks (S. Devon/Arbordale, Morris/Clover, West 
Wayne/Highland, and Conestoga/S. Devon). This is only possible because neighbors came together to make this a priority. 
 
You have an important decision to make on November 2nd. If you want a commissioner who is transparent, keeps you 
informed on township activities, and is always working to unite neighbors to improve our community then I am your 
candidate. My opponent has decided to divide our ward by engaging in a negative campaign, misleading the residents on 
important issues and using our first responders as a political football. I will not go negative – you deserve better.   
 
Over the last nine months, I have worked hard to earn your trust by being the same person you have seen these last four 
years. I have knocked on close to 2,000 doors, met neighbors at the end of their driveways, held town hall listening sessions, 
and spent hours talking to neighbors on the phone. By contract, my opponent has spent $25,000 on this campaign, 
outspending us 4:1. I am not trying to buy this election, I am working to earn this position. I have a record that I am proud 
of and have demonstrated the ability to work with all neighbors to bring positive change to our neighborhoods. This is what 
community service looks like. 
 
Elections are won at the door-step, not the mailbox. You deserve to know where your candidate stands on issues facing 
our community. You deserve to hear the candidate’s vision for the next four years and how they plan to work with neighbors 
to make sure it is implemented. And, you deserve to know that your commissioner will work hard for every neighbor, be 
transparent, and fulfill his campaign promises. If you believe I have met these standards, I hope you will consider me for re-
election on November 2nd.   
 
We are One Radnor! 
 
Your friend, 

 
 

 
 

Jake Abel 
Commissioner, Ward 6 

 
 


